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Meeting opened by Commander Tubbs at 7:05pm. Chaplain Sansbury gave the 
opening prayer followed by the pledge of allegiants. 
 
Adjutant Healy was asked to conduct the roll call of officer elected and appointed. 
Absent and excused were Treasure Mark Hughes and Sgt.- at – Arms Curt 
Gregory. 
 
Adjutant Healy read the minutes of October 20, 2022 and asked for approval and 
was given approval of those in attendance.   
 
No Treasure report given. Cmdr. Tubbs then reported that the Joint Veterans 
Council was to meet this evening to discuss who would be willing to take over as  
Chairman of the JVC’s Memorial Day program for Lakewood and Rocky River.  
No member was present to volunteer and Healy said he would advise Rock River’s 
Mayor Pamela Bobst on Friday, November 18th. 
 
Cmdr. Tubbs talked about his attendance to DAV Departments Fall Conference,  
Veterans Day train ride on November 10th, attending Lakewood’s Veterans Day 
Program at Lakewood Park. 
 
New business was started with Senior Vice Grau speaking on business taking place 
With the Cuyahoga County Veterans Service Commission with new building being 
bought and being renovated presently so that the building can be occupied next 
year. Grau brought a 3rd Quarter report of activities taking place for 2022. Conver 
sation then followed. 
 
Chaplain Sansbury spoke on activities past and present for veterans at the  
Soldier’s Home in Sandusky, Ohio. 
 
Healy spoke on work he’s doing at the Pama VA Clinic and the result of the PACT 
ACT of August 2022, and the Camp LeJeune Contaminated case review that is 
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Healy spoke on having a new District Representative is Arlinda Mitchell of Akron 
Chapter #35 with Lee Gidden being promoted to Department’s Executive 
Committee. Received notice from Department that our financial report for 
2021-2022 was approved, notice dated October 5th and November 16th  
advising of the change in Commander of Department of Ohio, Disabled American 
Veterans. 
 
Chapter wishes everyone a Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas and Happy New  
Year.                                                                                                                                
 
No further business, Cmdr. Tubbs asked Chaplain Sansbury to lead us in prayer 
and with the respects paid to our flag, meeting closed at 7:50pm. 
 
Next meeting is January 19th. 
 
________________________                       _________________________ 
           Russ Tubbs, Cmdr.                                       Richard Healy, Adjutant 
 
_________________________     
Approved January 19, 2023       


